
 
September, 2020 
 
Dear Community, 
 
Our beloved school campus is a buzz of activity, as faculty and staff work together towards the start of 
another school year. As we move towards our campus re-opening, our commitment to each other as members 
of the WSOC community has never been more important.  
 
Before our return, ​we need to ask that all parents sign an Informed Consent Document​, indicating that you 
understand and accept the risks associated with being on campus. Both parents are required to sign this form. 
While we cannot guarantee that our campus will remain free of the virus, we are doing everything we can to 
mitigate risk.  
 
We also agree to uphold our on-campus safety procedures, which include mask wearing as outlined below, 
and to complete a daily health questionnaire prior to your child/ren arriving on campus. Please read the above 
and contact us if you have questions.   
 
Informed Consent Document: ​This document is an acknowledgment and assumption of risks for in-person 
learning on the WSOC campus. It asks you to acknowledge that participating in the enrichment offerings is 
voluntary, and not required for enrollment. 
 
Health Screening and Monitoring:​ Prior to arriving at school, all students, teachers, and staff will be required 
to take their own temperature each day and complete the questionnaire via Parent Square. The expectation is 
that anyone who is sick will remain home for their protection and the well being of others. 
 
Face Coverings:​ Face coverings must be used in accordance with CDPH guidelines 
(​https://files.covid19.ca.gov/pdf/guidance-schools.pdf​).  In grades 3 and above we require that face coverings 
be used during times of transition such as entering and leaving school campus, & moving between classrooms 
where it is not always possible to maintain physical distance from one another.  Exemptions to face coverings 
as listed by the CDPH 
(​https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/CDPH%20Document%20Library/COVID-19/Guidance-for-Fa
ce-Coverings_06-18-2020.pdf​) will be accepted in the form of a doctor’s letter stating the exemption, not the 
condition, and can be submitted to the Registrar, Kathy Christian, ahead of school starting. 
 
Who to contact with questions: 
Informed Consent document: Gina Garrison at ​ggarrison@waldorfschool.com 
Face Covering exemption: Kathy Christian at ​kchristian@waldorfschool.com 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing your children soon! 
 
WSOC Administration 
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